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May 2022 

To: Parents of Out-of-District Students  

Fr: Jim Lentz. Superintendent 

Re: Enrollment 

 

Dear Parents: 

At their April 2022 meeting, the USD 434 Board of Education adopted a revised policy 
regarding out-of-district enrollment. A copy of the revised policy is attached. 

Please note a major change in the policy is that parents of returning students do not need to re-
apply for admission each year. Parents of out-of-district students will be notified by June 15th 
each year that their student is in good standing based on criteria listed in the policy and accepted 
for enrollment or determined to not be in good standing based on the criteria listed in the policy 
and not eligible to re-enroll.  Parents of students denied permission to re-enroll may appeal that 
decision to the Board of Education. 

Parents of students new to the district must complete the application process to enroll.  

 


